Minutes of a Budget Workshop of the Board of Education Regional School District 14 January 30, 2010

A Budget Workshop of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was held at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, January 30, 2010 in the L.M.C. at Woodbury Middle School, 67 Washington Ave, Woodbury, CT.

Present were Superintendent Bob Cronin, Director of Finance and Operations Jay Hubelbank, Director of Grounds and Maintenance Mike Molson, Director of Special Services Chris Quirk, School Administrators Lori Ferreira, Alice Jones, Eric Bergeron, Dawn Hochsprung, Melinda McKenna, Board of Education Members Monica Gati, Chuck Cosgriff, Linda Bulvanoski, Steve Sordi, Debbie Corsico, Carla Juhas, Scott Baider, Steve Paluskas, Woodbury Community Members First Selectman Jerry Stomski, Selectman Barbara Perkinson, Board of Finance Member Andy Sherman, Republican Town Committee Chair Art McNally, Democratic Town Committee Vice-Chair Sharon Botelle- Sherman and Duncan McDougall. There were no Community Members present from Bethlehem.

The meeting was called to order by Monica Gati at 9:10 a.m. Dr. Cronin and Jay Hubelbank presented the 2010-2011 Regional School District # 14 Budget in Draft Form.

Board Members and Woodbury Community Members present were allowed to ask questions during and after the presentation.

Following the question and answer session Jay Hubelbank asked Members of the Board of Education to email questions they might have pertaining to the Budget to him and Dr. Cronin prior to the next Board Meeting on February 8, 2010.

Linda Bulvanoski made a motion to adjourn seconded by Scott Baider and the motion carried 8-0.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:35 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

## Línda Bulvanoskí

Linda Bulvanoski, Secretary Regional School District # 14 Board of Education